
 New Hampshire Senate
News Release   
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: May 11th, 2023

Senate Passes House Bill 655-FN

Concord, NH - Senator Carson released the following statement on House
Bill 655-FN, relative to the office of professional licensure and certification:

"This legislation is a pivotal step towards strengthening our professional licensure and
certification systems," Senator Carson stated.

"By implementing comprehensive guidelines and fostering collaboration among
stakeholders, we are enhancing efficiency, promoting accountability, and ensuring the
highest level of professionalism and public safety across various industries."
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